MAYOR'S YOUTH GROUP



December 19, 2015

Meeting was opened @ 12;20 p.m. by President Ram Polampalli.

Thomas discussed our successful Halloween Decorating Contest and encouraged kids to sign up for our Holiday Decorating Contest.

Mayor White thanked everyone for coming and recapped some of our previous events. The children who helped out at the Senior Halloween Party were thanked for their help throughout the evening. Trunk or Treat was so successful we ran out of candy and will definitely have more for next Halloween. The Holiday Tree Lighting and Celebration was amazing and enjoyed by all who attended. The volunteers from both the Mayors Youth Group and high school students truly helped make the night a huge success.

Thomas thanked Enlacosa and JoAnn Brendel for their photos and videos

Secretary Arianna Toribio read last meeting's minutes.

Mayor White briefly mentioned the possibility of a Spring Cleanup since our last one was so much fun and the kids learned a lot about our environment.

Parent Lisa Mackin brought mention to a Colorthon that the SB School district is hosting and perhaps the MYG can be involved with in some capacity

Also mentioned was Smith School holding Casino Night @ the Royal Manor \$60

January 21 Harlem Wizards

The meeting was adjourned @ 12:45 p.m. and the group was invited to stay for a Holiday Celebration Party.